
NEWSLETTER 

Stars of the week
Congratulations to this week’s

Stars of the week who are:
 

Kestrels - Seren
Ravens - Milly
Falcons - Gracie

 Superstar Learners
of the week

Congratulations to this week’s Superstar
Learners of the week who are:

 
Kestrels - Ollie
Ravens - Aleigha
Falcons - Aaron

Reminders
Flu Vaccination

Please can we remind all parents to complete
the Flu Vaccination form (see link below) whether
you would like your child to receive the vaccine
or not. If you are having trouble with the form

please ask at the School Office. The
immunisation team will be here all day on 18th

October so if you have any questions please pop
in and a nurse will be happy to chat to you.

Wellbeing Workshop R/Yr1/Yr2
HBC Family Learning Tutors are running a

Wellbeing workshop on Thursday 12th October
1.30-3pm for families in Reception, Year 1 and

Year 2. During the session you are invited to join
your child for a variety of fun and hands on
activities that focus on healthy lifestyle and

mental wellbeing. If you would like to take part
please ask Mrs Shone, Mrs Pearson or Mrs
Molyneux (School Office) for a booking slip.

Please return booking slips by Tuesday morning

ATTENDANCE
The class with the highest
attendance this week is:

Falcons
 

FRIDAY 6TH OCTOBER 2023

Key Dates
Wednesday 11th

October

Thursday 12th October

School Photographs -
Parents are welcome to
bring siblings (who do
not attend our school)

into school from 8.15am  
for sibling photographs.

Siblings in school will
have them taken during

the school day.

Reception, Year 1/2
Wellbeing Parent

Workshop - School hall
1.30pm 

Tuesday 17th October
Parents evening for

Owls and Ravens

Wednesday 18th
October

Parents evening for
Kestrels and Falcons

 
Wednesday 18th

October
Flu Vaccination - please
complete form via link
here - school code is

BW111210

 Free Uniform
There is a clothes rail of new and clean pre-
loved uniform, shoes and pumps, in the school
reception area. Please feel free to take any

items your child/children may need. 

https://www.bwimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu


The Mersey Care 24 hour response team is for young people up to the age of 18 experiencing emotional,
behavioural or mental health difficulties which are causing difficulties in their school, family or social life.

The service is for children and young people who are registered with a GP in Halton, Knowsley, St Helens and
Warrington, up to their 18th birthday presenting in crisis needing an emergency response.

They provide:

·         No wrong front door for emergency referrals, providing advice and consultation to professionals,
parents, carers and children and young people

·         Emergency assessment and follow up

·         Brief intervention and home treatment.

Within four hours they will do an assessment, a risk assessment, keep young people safe, offer advice to
children and families, working with social care, schools and other professionals.

You can contact the team on 01744 415 640 – 24 hours a day seven days a week

You can find more information by clicking the link below

 
Child and Adolescent Mental Health Service - Crisis Response Team :: Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust

https://www.merseycare.nhs.uk/our-services/warrington/child-and-adolescent-mental-health-service-crisis-response-team





